
  

Dear Representative Scott Wiggam, 
 
 Indiana, Iowa, Florida and other states have repressed citizens and businesses significantly less than 
Ohio during this time, and have had more public consideration and choice in these matters. The result is 
that many thousands of people and businesses have moved to those states and thus greatly enhanced 
their economies and tax base. While those states have had growth, Ohio's economy has been grievously 
harmed and is in great danger of further collapse. Please make Ohio competitive again. I have worked in 
Artificial Intelligence and Devops in Ohio for years, and lead an AI study group as well. It would be a 
terrible shame to be forced to move to Texas now for economic reasons. Eating the seedcorn doesn't 
pay in the long run, for neither business nor government. 
 
Best regards, 
Joseph O'Donnell 
440 222 5076 

 


